
Follow-Up on Your Health Screening Results 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding your recent health 

screening conducted on [Date of Screening]. We understand that waiting for results can be a 

stressful time, and we want to ensure you have the information you need. 

Your screening results are now available, and we encourage you to schedule a consultation to 

discuss them. It is important to us that you fully understand your results and any necessary next 

steps. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to set up an appointment at your 

convenience. Our team is here to support you and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health, and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Organization] 


